
 

 

 

 

 

15/02/2015 

 

 

Dear Rex 

 

We inherited you from a previous financial expert.  This was not sourced, but was a serendipity.  

Since that time, I have no worries about my financial situation and your efforts on my behalf 

have been entirely satisfactory.  Even your offer to call on me if necessary (I cannot walk very 

far)has been appreciated.  I consider you more of a friend than a financial adviser.  Two of my 

family members have availed themselves of your services. 

 

Yours very sincerely, 

 

Dr. John & Mrs. Isabella Hughes 


